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For Immediate Release: Friday, June 18, 2021 
 

Cayuga County COVID-19 Situational Update as of 3:45pm 
 
New Cases 
Wednesday, June 16, 2021 – two new cases admitted 
 
Thursday, June 17, 2021 – no new cases admitted 
 
Active Cases in Mandatory Isolation 
7 Mandatory Isolation 
 
Confirmed Cases – total since March 18, 2020 
There have been 6,255 cases of COVID-19 in Cayuga County. 
 
Hospitalizations 
There is 1 COVID-19 related hospitalization at Auburn Community Hospital.  
 
Deaths 
There have been 89 total Cayuga County deaths related to COVID-19 
 
Additional Information  
Cayuga County Health Department will be holding a walk-in COVID-19 vaccination clinic on 
Tuesday, June 22, 2021 at the Southern Cayuga High School, 2384 Route 34B, Poplar Ridge, NY 
13139 from 5-6:30pm. We will be offering Moderna and Johnson & Johnson vaccines for adults 
18 years of age and older and the Pfizer vaccine for individuals 12 years of age and older. A parent 
or guardian must accompany anyone under 18 years of age. 
 

 
 
 


